
Town of Lawrence 
Proceedings of the Regular Town Board Meeting 

Town Hall, 2400 Shady Court, De Pere WI 
Tuesday, October 26, 2021 

This meeting was held In-Person and Virtually via Zoom 
 

1. Call to Order 
The meeting was called to order by Chairman Tibaldo at 6:02p.m.    

2. Roll Call 

Present In-Person 
Chairman:  Dr. Lanny Tibaldo 
Supervisors: Kevin Brienen, Allen Farvour, Tom Perock and Tonya Wagner 
Others in Attendance: Patrick Wetzel, Administrator; Cindy Kocken, Clerk-Treasurer 

3. Approve Agenda 
Supervisor Perock made the motion to approve the agenda as presented.  Supervisor Farvour 
seconded the motion.  The motion carried unanimously. 

4. Pledge of Allegiance 
5. Consideration of Future Staffing of Hobart-Lawrence Police Department and Police Operations: 

Chief Police Randy Bani was requested to perform a police department study.  Chief Bani gave a 
presentation of the history of the department and future needs for the department to be 
successful.  Hobart-Lawrence has been providing service since 2001 and is recognized as a 
professional police agency.  Hobart and Lawrence are two of the fastest growing communities in 
Wisconsin. Current level of staffing was presented.  Chief Bani gave a comparison of the Hobart-
Lawrence Police Department to other departments of similar size.  The Town Board directed 
staff to include Option C presented, adding a Captain’s position along with a patrol officer 
position and one officer being promoted to Sergeant in the 2022 budget.   

6. Adjourn:  
Supervisor Perock made the motion at 8:00pm to adjourn the meeting.  Supervisor Wagner 
seconded the motion.  The motion carried unanimously.   

 
Respectfully submitted by, 
Cindy Kocken, Clerk-Treasurer  


